Application # DR-1G-Brandon-00068

Final Public Hearing

The Town of Brandon received $500,000.00 from the State of Vermont for a grant under the Vermont
Community Development Program. A public hearing will be held in the Brandon Town Hall basement
meeting room at 6:30 p.m. on October 10, 2016 to obtain the views of citizens on community
development, to furnish information concerning the range of community development activities that
have been undertaken under this program, and to give affected citizens the opportunity to examine a
statement of the use of these funds. The VCDP Funds received have been used to accomplish the
following activities:

Complete renovation of the Brandon Town Offices

Information on this project may be obtained from and viewed during the hours of 8:30 a.m. to 5:00 p.m.
Monday through Friday at the Brandon Town Office.

Should you require any special accommodations please contact
David Atherton, Town Manager at 802-247-3635 x210 to ensure appropriate e
accommodations are made. Forthe hearing impaired please call (TTY) #1-800-253- 0191
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